
Hi Everybody 
 
TMOR	is	just	around	the	corner.	We	have	organised	an	informal	powerboat	training	
session	with	Ian	Mason	for	people	that	are	interested	in	helping	out	on	the	safety	
boats	over	the	TMOR	weekend	and	for	EACC	events	over	the	course	of	the	year.	
This	session	is	suitable	for	new	people	interested	in	helping	out	and	those	who	want	
to	renew/improve	their	skills.	There	is	no	cost	to	this	session	as	Ian	has	volunteered	
his	time	to	help	the	club. 
	 
This	session	will	take	place	in	Thurne	on	Saturday	12th	May.	Please	meet	Ian	at	
Thurne	Dyke	at	10:00,	with	it	finishing	at	around	16:00.	You	will	need	to	bring	a	
buoyancy	aid,	a	packed	lunch	and	suitable	clothing	for	the	weather	conditions. 
	 
Unfortunately	there	are	limited	spaces	so	please	register	your	interest	ASAP.		If	you	
are	interested	in	this	training	session	please	send	me	an	email	
at	sam4zero7@hotmail.com 
	 
	 
This	is	not	an	official	RYA	level	course	but	if	you	are	interested	in	doing	an	official	
course	please	let	me	know	as	if	we	have	enough	interest	this	is	something	we	can	
look	into	running	later	on	in	the	year.	An	official	course	would	incur	a	cost. 
	 
Many	Thanks, 
	 
Sam	May 
	


